
From: Barbara Zaret  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 7:19 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Credit Union on Plymouth Rd. and Prairie 
 
 
I live on Burlington, around the corner from the planned new building. My major concern 
is having entrances and exits  off of Prairie. With Thurston School just down the block 
and many student and cars coming and going during the school year, increased traffic 
on Prairie will be  dangerous for students walking to school and making traffic even 
worse and more dangerous than it currently is.   
 
During the summer, Dolfin Pool is right across the street from proposed entries. 
Children are walking on Prairie to get to and from the pool. Again, entrances and exits 
can be dangerous to any pedestrians, especially children.  
 
It seems that the entrances and exits to the drive-through could be off Plymouth Rd.  
Thank you for considering this change to current plans.  
 
Barbara Zaret  
2947 Burlington St.  
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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